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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

June 1, 2007
«first_name» «last_name»
«address»
«city», «state»  «zip_code»
Dear «first_name»,

Thank you for taking the time to apply for the scholarships, fellowships, and tuition waivers available through the MPA program.  Unfortunately, due to very limited funds, we are not able to offer you a financial aid award this year.

You may still be eligible for student loans to assist with your educational expenses.  For more information on this, contact the campus Financial Aid Office.
We’re sorry that we haven’t been able to offer you more financial assistance, but nevertheless, we do wish you the best this year in the program, and look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Director
Master of Public Administration Program
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